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Winter Term 2 Co-Curricular

This weekend we have the first round of winter co-curricular activities, coupled with Generations 
in Jazz where our musicians will get the chance to showcase their talents.  On this basis, a big 
thank you needs to go out to all boys and their families, as well as the coaches for their efforts 
in the lead up to the first round of competition this Saturday.  I know many boys are eager to 
contribute to the sporting traditions that have long been a part of Rostrevor College.

Fixtures Information

All programs have been provided to coaches and are available on the Rostrevor College website, 
along with weekly maps that will be updated by Wednesday of the week your son is playing at an 
away venue. 

Students are reminded to check their emails or the notice boards outside of my office to see which 
team they have been selected in as there is often movement of players between teams where A 
and B divisions exist. 

Co-Curricular Requirements

I would like to remind all boys who have nominated to play a sport, that attendance at both 
training and games is compulsory and coaches must be made aware of reasons for absences well 
before Friday as it is often problematic to find replacement players at the last minute. If you are 
unsure of who your son’s coach is, please contact me either via email or phone.

Please be mindful of introducing yourself to your son’s coach and offering to be of assistance 
on game day to transport boarders, keep the time, score, act as goal umpire or linesman as I am 
certain all coaches will appreciate your assistance.

In other Co-Curricular News:

• Old scholar and now sporting hero Bruce Kamau played an important role in scoring the first 
goal for Adelaide United in the A-League Grand Final against West Sydney last Sunday.

• Year 9 student Anzac Lochowiak represented South Australia in the National Under 15 Kickstart 
Team at the AFL 2016 National Diversity Championships from April 3-8 at the Tony Ireland 
Stadium in Townsville. Throughout the 22 rounds of 20 minute footy games, Anzac kicked 8 goals 
and was named in the 2016 AFL’s National Flying Boomerang Team (AFL’s National Indigenous 
Program) to represent Australia. The Under 16 National NAB Championships against the World 
Team will be held at the Gold Coast in July.

If your son, be he a current or past scholar, has made any significant achievement in an activity 
outside of the College, please pass this on to me via email to jfischer@rostrevor.sa.edu.au or by 
phone, so that I can include his achievements in the weekly newsletter.

Jeff Fischer

Head of Co-Curricular Activities
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Jeff Fischer 

Co-ordinator of  

Co-Curricular  

Activities

Happy Mother’s Day
Remember, no gift can ever equal her gift to you: Life!

CO-CURRICULAR  
NEWS  



DATES TO  
REMEMBER

Generations In Jazz

We would like to wish the students who are traveling down to Mount Gambier this 
weekend good luck with their endeavours in the Generations in Jazz competition. 
Many hours have been put in by staff, students and parents in the lead up, notably last 
weekend’s Wine & Cheese Night organised by the Music Support Group which gave all the 
travelling bands an opportunity to gain some stage practice. It was an event well attended 
by over 150 of the College Community with proceeds going back into the music program.   

Junior, Middle and Senior Years Parent-Student-Teacher Interviews

• Day Students (surnames A-L):	 Wednesday 11 May from 2.30pm-8.30pm

• Day Students (surnames M-Z):	 Thursday 19 May from 2.30pm-8.30pm

All interview bookings are to be made electronically. Your son’s report provides the basis 
of the interviews and will display the teacher(s) requesting an interview. However, if an 
interview has not been requested and you would like to meet with a particular subject 
teacher, you are most welcome to do so by booking an interview yourself. 

Note early dismissal times for Wednesday Week 2 & Thursday Week 3 
2.30pm

Boarders 

A reminder to all boarders the next exeat is on the weekend of 21 May. We would 
appreciate students being returned by 6pm on the Sunday night after exeat as our 
kitchen is supplying dinner for your son. Please ensure your leave form is filled out with a 
return time for Catering Staff.

Boarders’ Parent Retreat - Barossa Valley

A reminder about the Boarders’ Parent Retreat Friday 03 - 04 Saturday June taking place 
in the Barossa Valley for more information or to RSVP please contact Eugene Evans by 20  
May.

Eugene Evans 	 E: eevans@rostrevor.sa.edu.au

		  P: (08) 8364 83204  

Weekend Kiosk

Every Saturday during Term 2 from 8am until the last game, the Rostrevor College Kiosk 
is run by the P&F. Located upstairs at the Pavilion, the Kiosk will be serving hot pies, 
pasties, sausage rolls, coffee, cakes, Powerade, soft drinks, chips and chocolates, to help 
warm up spectators as we head into winter. 

NOTICES

TERM 2

May

Week 2 

Monday  09 - Friday 13

National Volunteers Week

Tuesday 10 - Thursday 12

NAPLAN Testing Yrs 3, 5, 7 & 9 

Wednesday 11

Early Dismissal 2.30pm                    
Parent Student Teacher Interviews 
A-L  (Yr 12 Compulsory)

Friday 13

Catholic Education Week   
Battle of the Bands                    
Basketball Courts 6.00-8.00 pm

Week 3

Monday  16 - Friday 20

Catholic Education Week 

Wednesday 18

Senior Sports & Special Photos

Thursday 19

Early Dismissal 2.30pm                    
Parent Student Teacher Interviews 
M-Z  (Yr 12 Compulsory)

Saturday 21

 Boarders’ Exeat 

 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072
T +61 8 8364 8200 F +61 8 8364 8396
E roscoll@rostrevor.sa.edu.au W www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au

YOU’RE INVITED

COME ALONG | HANG OUT | ENJOY 
SOME AWESOME PERFORMANCES!

BATTLE OF THE BANDS | SCHOOL CHOIRS 
BBQ & DRINKS

PLUS A SPECIAL PERFORMANCE BY  
ROSTREVOR COLLEGE ROCK BAND

Friday, 13 May 2016 | 6pm to 8pm
Rostrevor College Basketball Courts (Covered)

Entry: Gold Coin Donation

2016In support of ‘Catholic Education Week’

 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072 T +61 8 8364 8301 E smestros@rostrevor.sa.edu.au  W www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au
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A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING
COLLEGE IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

Term 1 Middle & Senior 
ACADEMIC AWARDS Follow our Old Collegian 

Clubs. Visit their websites 
below for recent results 
and more.

ROCFC 
www.rocfc.com

ROCSC 
www.rocsc.org

ROCCC  
www.roccc.sa.cricket.com.au

Do you have exciting news 
about a current student or Old 
Scholar? We’d love to celebrate 
these achievements with you  
and the Rostrevor Community.

Contact us with your story: 
news@rostrevor.sa.edu.au

For sporting achievements,  
please contact Jeff Fischer: 
jfischer@rostrevor.sa.edu.au

31 students will be presented with a Palma Merenti Award for Academic Excellence at our 
Principal’s Assembly next Friday 13 May.  This award is granted to students who receive a 
GPA of >=90% and is calculated by converting each subject grade to a 1 to 15 point scale.

Recipients are:

Year 8 Year 9 Year 10
Liam D’Silva Somil Boora Niranjan Srithar

Thomas Hill Daniel Maida Henry Warren

Daniel Malatesta Luca Mazzeo

Christopher Votino Jack Myers

Luke Washbourne Archer Newton

Clinton Nitschke

Jake Tatarelli

Year 11 Year 12
Nicholas Barone Gabriel Auciello

Jonathon Cavuoto William Burden

Alexander Cusack Declan Candy

Flynn Pisani Matthew Del Corso

Thomas Roocke Lorenzo Fantarella

Aaron Katemis

Bradley Katemis

Jack Paech

Christian Piteo

Joshua Richards

Jake Richter

Luke Strangio

Additionally, 59 Principal’s and 17 Christian Brother Awards will be presented at House 
Assemblies.  

Principal’s Awards are presented to students who receive a GPA between 85-89.99%.

Christian Brother Awards are presented to students who receive either an A grade in Effort for 
all subjects, or A grades plus a maximum of one B grade.  This Award is not applicable where a 
student receives either a Palma Merenti or a Principal’s Award. 

Parents/caregivers are welcome to attend the Principal’s Assembly in Purton Hall, 
commencing at 9.00am.

Kerry Hodkinson

Director – Teaching and Learning



COME & TRY DAYS 
Wednesday 08 June & Thursday 15 September, 2016

A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING COLLEGE 
IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072 
T +61 8 8364 8200  F +61 8 8364 8396 
E roscoll@rostrevor.sa.edu.au  W www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au  

We warmly invite boys from Years 5, 6 and 7 to spend a 
day at Rostrevor College to experience senior secondary 
schooling in the Rostrevor environment. 

Visit our website for more information or contact our 
Enrolments Office on 8364 8244.

Saturday 04 June 2016 
Arrive 6.30pm for 7.00pm Start 

Tickets $10 per person – Tables of 10 
Purchase tickets via QKR HERE! Visit the College website for details

 BYO Food 
All beverages to be purchased at the bar 

Sweets available for purchase on the night

Adult Only Event (18+)
All proceeds to go towards upgrade of the 

College Swimming Pool 

Experience High School 
     Overseas

YFU Student Exchange 
Information Night

Wednesday May 18th 
7:30pm-9:00pm
Education Centre
Milner Street
Hindmarsh

RSVP
Margaret Riches- 0412639049
margaret@richesfamily.com.au

All proceeds will go towards P&F contributions to school projects, including 
possible upgrades of swimming pool and junior school playground.


